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Sent via USPS and emailed to limanskispub@gmail.com 

Thursday, December 22, 2022 

Kathy Goedde 
W215N5419 Adamdale Drive 
Menomonee Falls, WI  53051 

RE:      Summons and Complaint against Limanski’s Pub 

Dear Ms. Goedde; 

The License and Health Committee will be meeting again on Wednesday, 
December 28, 2022 at 5:30PM, in Room 128 at West Allis City Hall, 7525 W. 
Greenfield Avenue to continue the hearing held on Monday, December 19, 2022.  

Per Wis. Stat. 125.12, if the licensee fails to appear for the scheduled hearing, 
the allegations of the complaint shall be taken as true and the license may be revoked 
by the West Allis Common Council. 

If you have questions, please email  clerk@westalliswi.gov. 
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